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24 May 2021

Notice about online training in English

Dear Members of the Permanent International
Media Monitoring Mission on Disinformation 
about Ukraine and the Ukrainian diaspora!

For members of the Mission who do not fully understand Ukrainian, we conducted an online training 
in English on disinformation about Ukraine and the Ukrainian diaspora on 15 May 2021.

This training was conducted by Marcus Kolga, Director of DisinfoWatch.org and Senior Fellow 
at Macdonald-Laurier Institute.  

If you have not yet followed our online training in Ukrainian or English, please view our online 
training, by 31 May 2021, with the following links to the YouTube channel of NGO “Ukraine-2050”:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PywE6fc2xRY (in Ukrainian); or
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B1rozNhcPKA (in English).

We thank all those who already confirmed that you followed our online training. 

For those who have not yet done so, please send us an email confirming that you have followed 
our online training by 31 May 2021 at the following email address: ngo@ukraine-2050.org

Eugene Czolij
NGO “Ukraine-2050” President 
www.ukraine-2050.org

The Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) “Ukraine-2050” is a non-profit organization established to help implement, 
within one generation – by 2050 – strategies for the sustainable development of Ukraine as a fully independent, territorially 
integral, democratic, reformed and economically competitive European state.
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